
 

 



 

 

 

The Delaware Workforce Development Board (DWDB) provides leadership and resources to develop a skilled 

workforce that is responsive to the evolving needs of business and communities. By doing so, employers, job 

seekers, and youth are aware of, see value in, and actively use DWDB’s services. Our goals are to move 

Delaware residents toward self-sufficiency, support the workforce needs and competitiveness of industries that 

fuel Delaware’s economy, and build a responsive and agile workforce system, statewide and locally.  

DWDB: 

• Focuses on Delaware’s business growth verticals 

• Works with businesses to develop and design curriculum to fill jobs  

• Tracks results to show how we’re doing as a state 

• Makes data driven investments in training opportunities  

• Have our partners look to DWDB as a clearinghouse for all things workforce related and reduce the 

duplication of efforts 

 

 

Connect with the Delaware Workforce Development board. 

 

 



 

The Delaware Workforce Development Board (DWDB) commissioned a study with Zogby Analytics in the 

spring of 2022 to conduct a hybrid (online and live operator telephone) survey of business decision makers in 

the state. Zogby Analytics is respected nationally and internationally for its opinion research capabilities.  

The final sample consisted of owners or partners (26%), directors (14%), HR (10%), CXOs (8%), presidents (8%) 

and other company officers with decision-making responsibilities (31%), working for organizations with over $1 

million in revenue in a 59% of the cases and more than 50 employees in 43% of the cases. The respondents most 

commonly worked in health care and social assistance (28), professional, scientific and technical services (27), 

retail trade (23), construction (20), educational services (20) and manufacturing (19). Sixty-four percent of 

surveyed businesses had a single Delaware location. 

Based on a confidence interval of 95%, the margin of error for 251 is ±6.1 percentage points. This means that all 

other things being equal, if the identical survey were repeated, its confidence intervals would contain the true 

value of parameters 95 times out of 100. 

Subsets of the data have a larger margin of error than the whole data set. As a rule, we do not rely on the validity 

of very small subsets of the data especially sets smaller than 50-75 respondents. At that subset we can make 

estimations based on the data, but in these cases the data is more qualitative than quantitative. 

Additional factors can create error, such as question wording and question order. 

The survey was to help enhance DWDB’s focus on programs and initiatives that most effectively provide the 

job skills that employers need. DWDB worked with Delaware Data Innovation Lab (DDIL) to analyze the data 

received from Zogby Analytics. Below are key findings from their review.  

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 



 

































































 


